The Texas Distance Learning Association (TXDLA) has recognized Dr. John R.
Williams, Chemistry Professor and Director of Distance Learning, in their Member

Spotlight.

TxDLA

ABOUT MEMBERSHIP SERVICES CALENDAR REGIONAL GROUPS

> You are here: NEWS

Current Articles | Archives | Search

21

Texas.

TTVN allowing teachers to interact and share teaching strategies.
Actions: E-mail | Permalink | Kick it! | DZone it! | del.icio.us

Monday, July 21, 2014
u 2
LEROE Y in ¥

JOIN NOW | CONFERENCE | MEMBER LOGIN

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT: Dr. John Williams Connecting the Underserved

TxDLA thinks its members are pretty amazing, and is proud of the innovative programs that they manage. One of those
members is Dr. John R. Williams, Director of Distance Learning at Prairie View A&M University in Prairie View. Dr. Williams
has exhibited excellence in his commitment to distance education by his influence in connecting the underserved through
TTVN and the Internet. In early 1990, Dr. Williams was a part of pioneering distance learning in its infancy in the state of

Minority University Space Interdisciplinary Network (MU-SPIN) program phase one was implemented to help provide
campuses and schools with network infrastructure. Dr. Williams was a principal investigator of a $3,100,000 grant from
NASA, which established the southwest Network Resource and Training Site (NRTS), the second phase of the MU-SPIN program. He was an integral part
of NRTS, which established regional hubs to help extend programs to an even larger minority community.

Dr. Williams also helped establish one of the first video networks to connect the Texas Association of Developing Colleges (TADC), which included Texas
College, Wiley College, Paul Quinn College, Jarvis Christian, and Huston-Tillotson University. He understood that is was not enough to connect
institutions, institutions also had to be self-sufficient in order to maintain those connections. To that end, he helped provide them with training to build
and maintain their own computers so they would be self-sufficient. He later facilitated a cross continental conference between various K-12 schools, via

The TXDLA Member Spotlight is published periodically by the TXDLA to
acknowledge members who have implemented and/or manage innovative

programs.

The Member Spotlight can be read at the following page:
http://www.txdla.org/News/tabid /146 /articleType/ArticleView/articleld /37 /ME

MBER-SPOTLIGHT-Dr-John-Williams-Connecting-the-Underserved.aspx




